MEMORANDUM
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TO: Ms. Betty Baker, Chair
Zoning and Platting Commission Members

FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: September 16, 2014

RE: €C14-2014-0128 — The Vistas of Western Hills
Request for Postponement by the Applicant

3k e v she b sfe ke e s ofe s o She s obe vl e ofe sl el s ol s e ol vl ofe i o oo st e ofe e e sbe she o ok e sfe sfe s ahe she sk ol s e ol ot e e sl oo e ol mheske s ook e e e sfe sfe sk s

The Applicant requests a postponement of the above-referenced zoning case to
November 4, 2014. Please refer to the attached correspondence.



Rhoades, Wend

From: Norma Divine sl D

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 10:15 AM Q

To: Rhoades, Wendy

Subject: RE: 2910 William Cannon Drive q’

Nov 4™ Meeting it is.... Thanks!

From: Norma Divine

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 9:44 AM
To: 'wendy.rhoades@austintexas.gov'
Subject: 2910 William Cannon Drive
Importance: High

C14-2014-0128

Wendy,
| spoke to our client (buyer) and they are still in negotiations with the owner of the property and asked for a one month

postponement. | am sorry for the late notice but ] just heard back from the client this morning. Thank-you

Norma Raven Divine for
Garrett-lhnen Civil Engineers
12007 Technology Blvd, Ste 150
Austin, Texas 78727

Ph: (512} 454-2400

Cell: (512) 789-4393



